
 
  

 
 
PLEASE NOTE: This information is about the sewer rehabilitation portion of the sewer work on 2100 South that 
will take place ahead of the roadway construction. As you may know, the sewer system will be upsized between 
1100 East and 1200 East to increase capacity in this area. 
 
The section of sewer pipe referred to in the attached flyer has sufficient capacity to support the existing utility 
needs of the area, but it is in poor condition and needs to be rehabilitated. This will be done using a trenchless 
lining technology that requires fewer impacts than more traditional methods that require open trenching or 
pipe-bursting. Please see the attached flyer for more details. 
 

This rehabilitation work will take place in two sections on 2100 South starting early February 2024: 
1.   700 East to Windsor Street 
2.   Lincoln Street to 1100 East (Highland Drive) 

 
Anticipated impacts include single lane closures on 2100 South. 
 

For more information regarding the schedule and impacts on traffic, please reach out to the rehabilitation 
project team by sending an email to ashlie.albrecht@consoreng.com or calling 877-495-4240. 
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